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Deputy Chief Constable 
lan Readhead 
Police Head Quarters 
West Hill 
Winchester 
Hants 
SO22 5DB 

Mrs M, Bulbeck 
.................................... 

i 

Code A 

02 September 2002 

Dear Mr Readhead 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

In response to your letter dated 19th August 2002, I would like to say that I was not only 
disappointed but concerned with your statement that these alleged unlawful killings are not in the 
public interest. 

The Doctor concerned continues to be allowed to practice on the elderly, even after the release of 
the Commission for Health Improvement’s report. In my opinion the doctor was practising under 
the Wessex guidelines, which is not legal when the patient is not terminally ill, as my Mother was 
not. For you to say that such cruelty is of no concern to the public is disgraceful. 

I will continue to demand justice for innocent patients like my Mother, who were unable to fight 
against the cruelty they were exposed to. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Marjorie Bulbeck 
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Sir David Calvert Smith 
Mr Paul Close 
Rt. Hon David Blunkett MP 
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Mr Duncan Gear PCA 
Rt. Hon Tony Blair MP 
Mr Duncan Smith MP 
Rt. Hon Allan Milburn MP 


